
Report of the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee to the Council meeting of 26 August 2004 

12. CENTRAL CITY SHUTTLE REVIEW STAGE 3 
 
 The Committee considered a report on the central city shuttle review seeking support from the Council 

to commence consultation on a recommended option to improve the central city shuttle service. 
 
 As a consequence of comments provided at the meeting in respect to the legal requirement for the 

Council to re-tender the ongoing shuttle operation in accordance with the provision of the Local 
Government Act 2002 the Committee decided to defer consideration of this matter to its September 
2004 meeting to allow for more specific legal advice to be sought. 

 
 Note:  The previous resolution made by the Committee in respect to this item was formally rescinded 

in terms of clause 2.18.16 of the Council’s Standing Orders. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


